Office of the Minister
Fisheries and Oceans

Cabinet du ministre
Péches et Océans

October 2, 1991

Ms. Martha Kostuch
Box 1288

Rocky Mountain House
Alberta

TOM 1TO

Dear Ms. Kostuch:

On behalf of the Honourable John C. Crosbie, Minister of
Fisheries and Oceans and Minister for the Atlantic Canada
Opportunities Agency, I wish to acknowledge receipt of your
letter dated September 23, 1991, regarding the Parlby Creek
Buffalo Lake Stabilization Project.

Please rest assured that your correspondence will be brought to
the Minister’s attention at the earliest opportunity.

Yours sincerely,

i

Barbara Lyon
Special Assistant

Ottawa, Canada K1A OE6



